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To: NDAA Members 
 
From:  NDAA Board of Directors 
 
 
Re:  Membership Level Structure 
 
Thank you for being a valued member of the North Dakota Agricultural Association.  It is our goal to 
offer the best industry representation to our members at an affordable price.   With that idea in mind, the 
NDAA Board has undertaken a re-structure of our membership program. 
 
The restructure is designed to move from an individual based membership to a corporate or company-
based membership.  We feel this move more accurately reflects the makeup of the industry and will allow 
more members access to benefits. 
 
The new levels of membership are defined as follows: 
 
National- A producer, manufacturer or processor of fertilizer, pesticides, or seed; suppliers; wholesalers; 
brokers; warehousers; equipment manufacturers and retailers that have a nationwide industry presence.  
Voting Member. $1000 
 
Regional- A producer, manufacturer or processor of fertilizer, pesticides, or seed; suppliers; wholesalers; 
brokers; warehousers; equipment manufacturers and retailers that have a regional industry presence. 
Voting Member. $750 
 
State- A producer, manufacturer or processor of fertilizer, pesticides, or seed; suppliers; wholesalers; 
brokers; warehousers; equipment manufacturers and retailers that have a state industry presence.  Voting 
Member. $400 
 
Affiliate -If you are not classified as a producer, manufacturer or processor of fertilizer, pesticides, or 
seed; supplier; wholesaler; broker; warehouser; equipment manufacturer or retailer but you conduct 
business with those that are you qualify for an Affiliate membership. Non-voting Member. $225 
 
We feel these changes will allow more industry professionals access to the benefits of NDAA 
membership with a minimal increase in investment and will position NDAA for success well into the 
future. 
 
This new membership model will be presented during the 2024 Agribusiness Expo at the NDAA Annual 
Meeting at 12:30 pm on Tuesday December 3rd.  The NDAA Board will answer any questions at that time.  
Thank you for being a member of NDAA and your continued involvement in the success of the 
Association. 
 
NDAA Board of Directors 
 

 


